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Last year, the Oregon legislature enacted the Septic Systems
Replacement Program (Senate Bill 1563), creating in Oregon the first-
ever program designed to help homeowners and small businesses
replace their failed systems. In less than six months time, the program
has served families in over 11 cities and 12 counties across the state,
installing systems that will treat over 1.5 million gallons annually of
wastewater. In short, the program has been proven to be a successful
and cost effective way to help Oregonians replace their failed septic
systems and promote healthier communities and natural systems.

Senate Bill 812 makes useful changes to this program.

e (Clarifies the program’s focus, ensuring that it does not require
small businesses or homeowners to replace systems not
required by law or policy.

e Allows an owner to borrow an amount less than the full system
replacement price. While in some instances borrowers need to
loan the full amount, we do not want to require small businesses
or homeowners to borrow more than they need.

Oregon’s septic system replacement program is an excellent example
of public private partnership, one that improves the health of
communities and natural systems, and shifts program administration
and lender risk to non-profit entities capable of managing risk and
leveraging private capital to help public dollars serve more people.
Senate Bill 812 makes important improvements upon this program;
we strongly endorse these changes.

N
&

3

|



Association of
Oregon Counties CITY OF BEND

AOC CRAFT

oregon
association of

CLEANQLYZANYAN

agencies
OREGON WATER UTILITY COUNCIL
Pacific Northwest Section, American Water Works Association
PNWS-AWWA
WY
sDlAO —
SPECIAL DISTRICTS WOMENVOTERS@
OF OREGON

ASSOCIATION OF OREGON

A OREGON
ASSOCIATION

OF REALTORS®

It’s Your Oregon



